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January 9, 2025 
 

TO:    All Members of the Board of Regents  
RE:      APAC January 2025 Report 
SUBMITTED BY: Tony Burt, APAC Chair 
 

 
APAC is pleased to report the following: 
 

• APAC concluded the fall semester with a presentation from Rob Crossler 
from the Carson College of Business.  Rob spoke to the Ethical Use of AI 
and gave examples of ways we can use AI to increase efficiency and work 
tasks at WSU. 

 

• For the January meeting on the 14th, we hosted the Chancellors from the 
WSU campuses.  We heard presentations with specific information for 
each of the campuses and ways that APAC can engage with each 
population.  
 

• WSU Leadership Meeting – We held our first meeting of the year with WSU 
Executive Leadership.  We had thoughtful discussions on some of the 
challenges that AP employees are facing at WSU and ways we can help 
address them.  We look forward to more forward progress and 
opportunities to make a difference at WSU. 
 

• Upcoming / Ongoing Events: 
 

o Monthly photo competition – Photo contest with prizes for 
employees to win each month.    

o APAC elections for the 2025-2026 year will be held in March. 
o AP Employee of the year Nominations / Awards coming this spring. 
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